
From: Adams, Marcia <madams@oed.sc.gov>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/4/2014 2:25:12 PM
Subject: Re: scscu actual difference.xlsx

Budget office  -  I just sent it to you when I received it.  I will look at it when I finish my meeting. 


Sent from my iPhone

On Apr 4, 2014, at 2:11 PM, "Soura, Christian" <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:


                I’ve literally only looked at this for about 30 seconds so far, but cell N23 appears to have a formula 
error.  May be an isolated case.  Is this SCSU’s product, or the budget office’s assessment based upon SCSU’s 
submissions?
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Adams, Marcia 
 
Sent: Friday, April 04, 2014 1:34 PM
 
To: Soura, Christian
 
Subject: FW: scscu actual difference.xlsx
 
This only includes actuals for February.  Brenda is still waiting on March actuals.
 
From: Hart, Brenda 
 
Sent: Friday, April 04, 2014 1:30 PM
 
To: Adams, Marcia
 
Cc: Boles, Les
 
Subject: scscu actual difference.xlsx
 
Here’s the updated spreadsheet.
 
Brenda
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